HEALTHY EATING GUIDELINES

St. Oliver Plunkett’s N.S., Heywood Road, Clonmel, Co. Tipperary. E91 NW22.

Telephone:
052 – 6121016;
E-mail:  stolivers@eircom.net
SCHOOL PHILOSOPHY AND MISSION STATEMENT:

St. Oliver’s N.S. is a co-educational Primary School under the patronage of the Catholic Bishop of Waterford and Lismore.  

The following is the Mission Statement for St. Oliver’s N.S. adopted by the staff in 1998.

“St. Oliver’s respects difference, cares for all, nurtures individual talents

 and develops self confidence in a safe and caring environment”.

Our principal objective is to provide for our students a broad and balanced education in all its aspects - intellectual, emotional, physical, moral and cultural.  This objective is achieved within a controlled but relaxed and happy environment.

We aim to do the very best we can for all children who come to our school, to give them a solid grounding in basic academic work and to open their eyes and minds to the world that awaits them. We are proud of the children who are part of our school and hope they go on to become fulfilled adults.

St. Oliver’s National School, through these guidelines, aims to help all those involved in our school community, children, staff and parents, in developing positive and responsible attitudes to eating and to appreciate the contribution that good food makes to health.

It is the agreed policy of our school that:
1.
Healthy lunches, high in fibre, low in fat, sugar and salt, be encouraged.

Suggestions:

Sandwich, roll, bread, crackers.





Milk, water, pure fruit juice, smoothies, soup.





Scones, plain buns or biscuits, brack.





Yoghurt drinks, cheese.





Fruit, raisins, vegetables.

2.
Chewing gum, crisps, popcorn, peanuts, lollipops and fizzy drinks are not allowed.
3.
Glass bottles are not permitted for safety reasons.

4.
Lunch boxes are recommended as children will take home their waste and lunch wrappings.


This helps to alleviate the amount of rubbish, which accumulates over the week but, more


importantly, parents can see what is being eaten or not.
5.
Friday is our “treat day”, when children may bring a bar or some sweets.

6.
Teachers and pupils will discuss healthy eating habits at the beginning of each term and all classes will receive a minimum of 2 lessons on Healthy Eating.

7.
Posters of the Food Pyramid and the Healthy Eating Guidelines will be displayed in every classroom.
8.
Participation in Healthy Eating Week and other related activities will be encouraged.

9.
When possible, relevant speakers will be invited to speak to teachers, pupils and parents about healthy eating.

10.
This policy will be integrated with other areas of the curriculum.
